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From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/28/2014 12:11:23 PM
Subject: Fwd: Order of the Palmetto - Degenhart

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: <kcrosby@scmedical.org>
Date: April 28, 2014 at 10:35:44 AM EDT
To: <haleymottel@gov.sc.gov>
Cc: <johncarroll@gov.sc.gov>
Subject: Order of the Palmetto - Degenhart

Hi Haley,

I hope all is well! I never heard back Friday and am anxiously looking for a status update on Dr. Degenhart's 
nomination for the Order of the Palmetto.

We are working very hard to have Dr. Degenhart's family in Greenville on Friday for the receipt of the award and 
would love to know something soon so we can plan their trip accordingly.

Would you please update me as soon as possible? Also, if it's a go, please let me know when the frame will be
ready. One of our legislative staff persons (Kim Kent, Ben Homeyer, or Todd Atwater) will pick it up this week.

Thank you so much for everything you have done to help us with his nomination!

Thanks,
-Kate
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the individual or entity to whom it was addressed. Any interception, copying, accessing, distribution, disclosure or any action taken in reliance on the 
information contained in this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please purge the email and destroy any printed 
copies immediately.


